
Ministry of Ministère des
Natural Resources Richesses naturelles
Renewable Energy Operations Team
300 Water Street
4th Floor, South Tower
Peterborough, Ontario K9J 8M5

November 8, 2012

Sean Male,
Terrestrial Ecologist, Environmental Assessment & Management
HATCH
4342 Queen Street, Suite 500
Niagara Falls, Ont.
L2E 7J7

RE: Modifications to Burk’s Falls West Solar Project Wetland Boundaries

Dear Mr. Sean Male,

The Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) has received the document dated
November 1, 2012 which describes modifications to the Burk’s Falls West Solar
Project wetland boundaries made subsequent to MNR’s letter confirming the
Natural Heritage Assessment in respect of the project.

Upon review of the modifications, MNR is satisfied that the Natural Heritage
Assessment requirements of Ontario Regulation 359/09 have been met. Please
add this letter as an addendum to the confirmation letter issued September 2,
2011 for the Burk’s Falls West Solar Project.

If you wish to discuss, please contact me at amy.cameron@ontario.ca or 705-
875-7481.

Sincerely,

Amy Cameron
Coordinator
Renewable Energy Operations Team
Southern Region MNR

cc Emily Gryck, Renewable Energy Operations Team, Project Manager, MNR

Erin Cotnam, Renewable Energy Operations Team, Project Manager, MNR

Jason Webb, Renewable Energy Operations Team, Planning Ecologist, MNR

Kathy Woeller, A/Parry Sound District Manager, MNR

Narren Santos, Environmental Approvals Access & Service Integration Branch, MOE

Zeljko Romic, Environmental Approvals Access & Service Integration Branch, MOE
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